THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR December 31, 1941

Dro F’ cl Allen.
105 Robinson

Campus
Dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge your letter
of December 26 concerning the lag between
parking violations and meetings of the Review
Committee. Perhaps the student committee should
meet oftener, and I shall be glad to pass this
suggestion on to them.

Sincerely yours,

Executive Secretary



